
 2022 Apollo Bay Race  
 

 

 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.1 

 

The Notice of Race for the 2022 Apollo Bay Race have been amended to:- 

• allow participation in the race by multihull yachts and 

• to specify that the Line Honours trophy shall be awarded to a monohull yacht. 

Please note that multihull yachts will be eligible for separate trophies subject to the standard ORCV 

“number of entries” qualification.  

 

The amended NoR is version 1.01. 

 

 

 

Jeremy Walton - ORCV Sailing Captain  

6 May 2022 


